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Tuesday 6th February 2024

Crazy Hair Day

Dear Parents/Carers,

This is a message from DJA School Council:

On Friday 16th of February (the last day of this half-term) we are going to have a
Crazy Hair Day, where we invite the children to attend school with crazy hair.

On this day, we will be raising money for the Princess Trust (a charity that makes
wigs for children who have lost their hair due to cancer or other illnesses). One of
our pupils made us aware of this and is actually cutting off some of her own hair for
the charity! She wondered if the school could do something to support as well.

The pupils of the school are allowed to do anything you let them to their hair - wear
things in it; choose a crazy do; even dye their hair - as long as it is back to normal
after the school break!!

To help raise money for this great charity, it will be 50p minimum for having crazy
hair! We are still in school uniform.

Many thanks,

Molly, Indie- Rose, Pera, Eloise, Ashley, Ozzy K, Pedro, Dianne, Khalid, Ola, Florence,
Grace, Ruben, Ozzy M and Luke - The school council!
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